
Notice of this meeting was given to the Coulee Courier, La Crosse Tribune, WLSU Radio 98 FM, WXOW TV-19, WKBT-TV, WKTY, WIZM, and is to be publicly 
posted at the Union State Bank, First Community Credit Union, St. Joe's Country Market, River Bank-Barre Mills, West Salem Post Office, Village of West Salem, at each 
school, on the district web site, and at the district office on Februay 11, 2019. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A quorum of the School Board members will be attending the Superintendent’s State of the 
District address to the whole staff, which will be held at 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 13, 
2019.  The school board will not conduct any governmental business during the gathering.  
 

Serve with Passion to Ignite Creativity, Innovation, and Excellence 


